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archiveBy Aldo Lombardi (Reuters) -
An Indian worker died and three
others suffered minor injuries on
Sunday after a collision between a
flatbed truck and a moving train at a
train station in southern India.
Three men and a woman, all from the
same village in the Andhra Pradesh
state, were working on the flatbed,
near a stationary train, when a bogie
(a part of a train consisting of one
or more cars) of the moving train
rolled over the truck, causing a
puncture to the truck cab, police
said. It is unclear why the truck
driver stopped the truck at the
station. The injured driver was
rushed to a nearby hospital, where he
died due to multiple injuries, they
said. The victims were not wearing
any protective gear as they were
employed by local party members for
temporary work for about two weeks,
police said. time, that is what we
did,” said Bradburn, who was born in
1938 in Minneapolis. “I know it was
just part of what we did; it was not
something we were constantly thinking
about. We did, however, have a moral
responsibility to each other.”
Another former NFL player, Tim Brown,
who played offensive tackle for the
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Raiders in the 1970s, echoed
Bradburn’s thoughts. “Our thing was,
we helped each other,” said Brown,
who was born in December 1938. “When
you play football, it’s all about the
people you are playing against.
People you play against are your
friends, people you are playing for
are your enemies. So, you work
together. “We all played football in
college and we had the feeling that
when we come here and play football,
we all want to be sure of the people
we are playing against. We wanted to
make sure the people we are playing
for are good people.” “Our thing was,
we helped each other. When you play
football, it’s all about the people
you are playing against. People you
play against are your friends, people
you are playing for are your enemies.
So, you work together.” Tim Brown
Brown is also credited with coining
the term “Rudy” when he came to the
Raiders in 1974. “Rudy” came from the
1962 movie “The Searchers.” 
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